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Addendum 
 

STATUS REPORTS AND REPORTS ON PROJECTS WITH SPECIFIC REPORTING 
REQUIREMENTS 

 
 

This document is being issued to: 
 

 Add paragraph 4(bis) as follows: 
 
4(bis). After issuance of document UNEP/OzL.Pro/ExCom/77/19, the Government of Germany reported 
to the Secretariat that the Government of Afghanistan has agreed to transfer stage I of the HPMP for 
Afghanistan from the Government of Germany to UNIDO to continue implementation of activities 
initiated by the Government of Germany as planned in stage I. 
 

 Add paragraph 4(ter) as follows:  
 
Recommendation 
 
4(ter). The Executive Committee may wish: 

(a) To note:  

(i) The progress report on the implementation of the first and the second tranches of 
stage I of the HCFC phase-out management plan (HPMP) in Afghanistan;  

(ii) The return of the remaining funding of US $131,938, plus agency support cost of 
US $17,152 from the Government of Germany for the first and the second 
tranches;  

(iii) The request by the Government of Afghanistan to transfer to UNIDO all the 
phase-out activities included in stage I of the HPMP that had originally been 
intended for implementation by the Government of Germany;  
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(b) To approve the transfer from the Government of Germany to UNIDO of the remaining 
balance of the first and second tranches of US $131,938, plus agency support costs of 
US $11,874 for UNIDO; 

(c) To further approve the transfer from the Government of Germany to UNIDO of funding 
of US $111,276, plus agency support costs of US $10,015, approved in principle for the 
third and fourth tranches of the HPMP; and 

(d) To request the Secretariat to revise the Agreement between the Government of 
Afghanistan and the Executive Committee when the third tranche of the HPMP was 
submitted. 

 
 
     
 


